
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
12:04:08	PM	
	
I	support	a	fair	price	for	solar;	
The	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity;	
I	am	paying	upto10x	the	price	for	the	electricity	we	purchase	than	what	we	sell	it	
for.	
What	a	bargain	for	electricity	suppliers!	
	
Ingrid	Hendry		
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